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Tri-County Veteran Support Network 
 
      This letter is in appreciation for the many opportunities the Tri-County Veterans 
Support Network provides to collaboratively interface with the Ralph H. Johnson VA 
Medical Center in Charleston, South Carolina, in unrelenting support of our Veterans. 
The continuously updated Directory of local services and community-based 
organizations is a valuable resource for our Veterans and their families, and is only one 
example of the heart-felt effort put forth by your organization and supporters.  
  
      It is an honor and privilege to continue to coordinate our efforts on annual projects 
such as the Ralph H. Johnson VA Medical Center’s Mental Health Summit, and our on-
going outreach events designed to identify and invite all Veterans who are in need of 
services, and to conduct professional training seminars designed to support those who 
provide services to our Veterans and their families. 
 
     We look forward to many years of collaboration with the Tri-County Veterans Support 
Network and with all of our Charleston community-based stakeholders in support of 
those who sacrificed so much for our country.  

 
      
 
 Sincerely, 
      
 
 

 
 James G. McDonagh, Psy.D. 
 Psychologist/Local Recovery Coordinator 
 Ralph H. Johnson VAMC 

 


